
Kodak Alaris is introducing a new, more environmentally friendly, 
Small Format Media with a companion Firmware update  
This Firmware upgrade is REQUIRED for the use of the new print 
kits, which are going to be released early in 2015 
•Provides firmware change to improve image quality now and will 
accommodate new print size options in the future.  
•New error codes and other diagnostic information is being added 
to better service printers  
•Product launched on a Stock turnover basis  
•Also available for download at : 
www.kodak.com/go/printerupdates  
 
•NOTE:  This new firmware update is compatible with your 
existing print kits, however, the new print kits MUST have the 
new firmware installed to use. 
 

We will endeavour to send this firmware out with 
your next order for print kits, but if you have not 
received it by  January 30, you should contact us 
at 1-888-445-9097 and request a kit be sent to 
you 

Important Information for 
Kodak Kiosk Operators 



Easy identification of the new media by the following changes:  
•Color of the donor belly band has been changed from yellow 
to PURPLE 
•A stuffer sheet will be included in each case of media for the 
first 90 days of production.  
•The packaging case label will exhibit a starburst with “NEW” 
callout.  

Important Upgrade for Kodak Kiosks 

Note the new cat number 


